
  Breakfast Club 
Welcome to our Spring Term Newsletter.  

 

Breakfast Club is still as popular as ever and it is great to see new faces this 

term. 

Pancake Day Breakfast 

Join us for our special pancake breakfast on Wednesday 6th March.  We will be 

having pancakes with various yummy toppings and other tasty treats. Please 

book your place at the office. 

 

 

This Term’s Key Events 

 

 Wednesday 6th March – Pancake Day 

 

 W/C Monday 25th March – Mother’s Day Activities 

 

 W/C Monday  1st April – Easter Activities 

 



 

We now have an ipad zone where the children can access the ipads during 

Breakfast Club. Children can log onto Mathletics or a planned ICT activity. 

 

Don’t forget we are open from 8am for Breakfast £2.50,  

Drop off £1 from 8.30am 

(Limited places available from 7.45am £3.50 booking required) 

If your child is not joining us for breakfast please bring them after 8.30am or 

they will be charged £2.50 

 

It would be helpful for the staff if you pay in advance for multiple days at the 

beginning or end of the week or at the office.  This will save having to issue 

receipts every time you pay.  If in credit the money will be carried forward 

until your next session has been attended. 

 

Thank you for your support and if you have any queries please feel free to 

speak to any of the Breakfast Club Team when you drop your child off. 

 

Breakfast Club Team 

        

Mrs Davies            Miss Benson        Mrs Pallant             Mrs Flintoft            Mrs Harman 


